
From: Ron Graser 
To: Stewart, Joan 
Cc: Hossein Hashemzadeh 
Subject: WAZT-LD Facility 197832 - Reference BMPDTL-20140710ABL 
Date: Monday, July 14, 2014 1:08:40 PM 

 
 

Ms. Joan Stewart, Esq., Wiley, Rein, LLP – Contact Representative for WAZT-LD – Licensee: WMTM, 
LLC – Digital Facility ID number 197832 and Associated Analog Facility – WAZT-CA – Analog Facility 
ID number 57905 

 
This e-mail is in reference to a digital minor modification BMPDTL-20140710ABL proposing to 
modify the digital companion channel construction permit BDCCDTL-20131227ADV  for WAZT-LD. 

 
The public notice DA 13-618 Released April 5, 2013, under number 1 paragraph 2 the exception to 
the limitations described therein only pertains to the minor change application which will allow a 
Class A station to implement their digital transition and does not apply to subsequent modification 
proposals to the existing companion channel construction permit; therefore since the contour of 
the proposed digital modification exceeds the contour of the existing digital companion channel 
construction permit and the existing license is an analog Class A license the digital modification 
proposal BMPDTL-20140710ABL is in violation of the above referenced public notice and is not 
grantable at this time. 

 
Thanks, Ron Graser 

 
Media Bureau, Video Division 

 
July 14, 2014 


